
From: Eric Yaffe
To: Carol Ann Desiderio; Barbara Murphy
Subject: Roosevelt Park
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 3:48:45 PM

Dear City Council, I am writing to express my strong support for funding the Roosevelt Park
project. The Malden youth deserves to have this park renovated to meet the current demand of
youth sports. While certainly not without controversy, I believe the benefits of this park far
outweigh the negatives. Regards, Eric Yaffe, 20 Holden Street, Malden, MA 
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